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Dear Ms Hall 

Mid Sussex District Plan 2021- 2039: Stage 1 Findings 
 

1. Thank you for your letter dated 22 September 2025 inviting me to 
return to Mid Sussex Council and the examination of its plan. 
 

2. I will need to give careful consideration to your request to enable 
your officers the opportunity to further elucidate your case in relation 
to the Duty to Co-operate. 
 

3. I have a number of work commitments but will endeavour to respond 
as soon as I can. 
 

4. I have asked the Programme Officer to place both this letter and your 
correspondence on the examination website. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

Louise Nurser 
 
29 September 2025 


